Please be advised, that the public notice dated December 5, 2019, published in the Smithtown
News Volume 15, No. 46, noticing a public hearing to be held by the Board of Trustees of the
Incorporated Village of Head of the Harbor, New York on Wednesday, December 18, 2019 at
7:00 PM at the Village Hall, 500 North Country Rd., St. James, New York 11780 to consider
adoption of the Proposed Budget for the Fiscal Year beginning March 1, 2020 and ending
February 28, 2021 is no longer in effect. A further public notice will be published.

Dated: December 5, 2019 BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Margaret O’Keefe
Village Clerk



